
Wilson Area Intermediate School Pta 
2018/19 

 
Wais Pta would like to welcome you to the 2018/19 school year.  We appreciate all of 
the support that our WAIS parents have shown us in the past and look forward to 
working with you again this year to benefit the students of WAIS.  Below you will find 
some brief information about our Pta, such as officers and meeting dates.  
 
All Pta related questions can be emailed to: ​waisptainfo@gmail.com 
 

Officers 
 
President Jodi Brunstetter 610-905-2229 brunstetterfamily@gmail.com  
Vice Pres. Holly Waugh  waisbingo@gmail.com 
Secretary Deanna Washburn  veana123@rcn.com 
Treasurer Tara Gomez 484-903-7515 tara528@hotmail.com

  
 

Where to find important information 
● Join our Facebook Page @ WAIS PTA 
● Check out the school website:​ www.wilsonareasd.org 

 
Pta Meetings  

All meetings are at 6pm in the WAIS Library and are OPEN to the Public 
September 5th, October 10th, November 14th, December 12th, January 9th, February 
13th, March 13th, April 10th and May 22nd 
 

Fundraising 
Each student is required to participate in fundraising and/or send in a buyout.  The 
students will earn the percent that the PTA earns for fundraisers.  ​Buyouts cover only 
the trips.​  The PTA also provides assemblies, end of the year activities and other things 
that make your child's school year the best that it can be.  Anything over the buyout 
amount raised will go to the general fund in order so we can continue to provide these 
things for your children. Please consider participating in fundraising even after your 
buyout amount has been reached.  

 
Volunteers 

Volunteers are needed throughout the year.  You MUST have your background check 
on file with each school you volunteer with to help out during school hours.  For more 
information on how to obtain your clearances please visit the WASD website: 
www.wilsonareasd.org 
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